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PRESS RELEASE:  

SOE Lenhart Receives Civil Libertarian 

Of The Year Award from ACLU 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – April 29, 2019 

 
For more information contact: 

Kaiti Lenhart, Supervisor of Elections 

Office: (386) 313-4170 

Cell: (386) 225-1996 

Email: klenhart@flaglerelections.com 

 

The Volusia/Flagler Chapter of the ACLU awarded their 

local SOE’s the Bob Stevenson Award for Outstanding 

Service during their 2019 Annual Meeting and Awards 

Dinner on Sunday, April 28, 2019 at the Halifax River 

Yacht Club in Daytona Beach.  

 

Kaiti Lenhart, Flagler County Supervisor of Elections 

and Lisa Lewis, Volusia County Supervisor of Elections 

have been recognized as the “Civil Libertarians Of The 

Year” by the ACLU for their proactive efforts to inform 

and allow newly eligible citizens to register to vote after 

the Voting Restoration Amendment 4 went into effect 

on January 8, 2019 in Florida.  
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